
 

 
 
 

P U B L I C   N O T I C E 
 
TO: COUNCIL MEMBERS AND CITIZENS 
 
DATE: MARCH 23, 2020 
 
RE: CITY HALL OFFICE’S - CLOSURE 
 
TIME: EFFECTIVE, TUESDAY, MARCH 24, 2020 
 
PLACE: CITY OF SOUTH TUCSON COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 1601 SOUTH 6TH AVENUE, SOUTH 

TUCSON, ARIZONA 
 
Pursuant to * A.R.S. 26-311, notice is hereby given to the members of the Mayor and Council 
and to the general public that:  

 

City of South Tucson is taking action to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and preserve public 
health:  

In accordance with the emergency declaration dated March 19, 2020, City Manager, John 
Vidaurri also closes all counters and lobbies in City buildings, including City Hall, while continuing 
services and operations electronically. All evictions on City-owned public housing will be 
suspended through the end of April. 

SEE ATTACHED DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

 - City of South Tucson COVID 19 Office Operations 

 - COST Magistrate - 032320 

For more information about City services in the wake of counter closures, you can call the City 
Services at (520) 792-2424 or visit www.southtucson.gov . 

 
VERONICA B. MORENO 
CITY CLERK 
 
FOR 
 
JOHN VIDAURRI 
CITY MANAGER 
 

Further Information: For further information and reasonable accomodations, please contact the City of South 
Tucson City Clerk, Veronica Moreno at (520)792-2424 ext. 313 or at 1601 S. 6th Avenue, South Tucson, Az 85713.  

https://www.tucsonaz.gov/covid19
http://bit.ly/COTproclamation
http://www.southtucson.gov/

